
 

 

 

TOWN HALL MEETING 
 

 
To: Camarillo and Oxnard Hangar Tenants  
 
From: Department of Airports 
 
Date: August 3, 2017 
 
Re:  Hangar Tenant Town Hall to Discuss Updating Hangar Lease Agreements 
 

 

The Department of Airports invites all hangar owners and renters to join staff for a Hangar 
Tenant Town Hall meeting in hopes of clarifying the content and “demystifying” the 
proposed updated Hangar Lease Agreement.  Based on feedback received recently, staff 
believes there is a misunderstanding as to why the agreements are being updated, and 
what is changing.  Staff hopes to provide you with accurate information so you will be 
better informed and have a clear understanding of the reasoning and process. 
 
The meeting specifics are as follows: 
 
Date:  August 17, 2017 
Time: 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Location: Air 7 Hangar, 575 Aviation Drive, Camarillo Airport 
 
Agenda 

 Presentation by staff on the “why’s and what’s” of the proposed Lease Agreement. 

 Tenant Question and Answer, and Input session. 

 Where we go from here. 
 
We encourage ALL hangar owners and renters to attend this Town Hall meeting! 
 
A Lease Comparison document that compares the existing lease to the proposed new 
lease with notes explaining each of the lease clauses can be found on our website.  
PLEASE review this document prior to the meeting as it may answer questions you have, 
and/or help you formulate new questions.  Also, copies of the current and proposed 
updated County and Privately Owned Hangar Lease Agreements can be found on our 
website.  Please go to the link below to view these documents. 
 
http://www.ventura.org/airports  
 

                                                                # # # 

http://www.ventura.org/airports

